
 

Home Learning - Week 2    

WOW! The children have been superstars this week, enjoying staying for lunch and spending 

the whole day in school. We are really proud of them. Other members of staff have 

commented on how well behaved they have been.  

 We have been sharing rhyming stories and puzzles. 

 We have painted self-portraits using a mirror to look carefully. 

 We have counting and identifying numbers. 

 We have made our own colour monsters using shapes and added eyes and spots to 

count. We even made our monsters a plate of food. 

 We have been practising cutting with scissors. 

PLEASE REMEMBER it’s PE on Monday so wear your PE kit into school. You will wear it all day. 

Please see Mrs Smallwood’s email for updated collection info at the end of the day. 

If the weather continues to be good please send in a sunhat and cream. 

Due to COVID-19 restrictions we are not sending home learning books home. 

Home Learning Task: 

This week we read the story of The Squirrels Who Squabble. It’s all 

about working together. For Home Learning this week we would like 

you to work together with someone at home. It may be helping to tidy 

up, reading to a grown up, helping to bake a cake. Talk about how you 

feel when you work together with someone, and how the other person 

feels too. 

You can listen to the story here - 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EUxkmQKdTwQ 

Have a lovely weekend, see you next week. 


